
 

Dear Families, 

 
Well done to 4A and 4F, who shared their Class Assemblies with family and friends, this 

week. Sharing their wonderful experience at Herbert Art Gallery and The Transport                           
Museum, in clear voices and with many funny moments. All of the Class Assemblies in the 

past few weeks have been a joy to watch and I take this opportunity to thank all of the staff for 
their organisation of trips and events and supporting the children to share these with us.  

 
We will shortly begin planning for transition sessions for all our children, and we will be                             

welcoming our new starter parents to an evening meeting on 8th June. As part of this process, 
next Monday I will be sending a letter to Year 1, 2, 3 and 4 parents and carers regarding the                    

re-mixing of the classes. Prior to the Covid pandemic, we would review Year R, 2 and 4 each 
year to identify any imbalances. Due to the uncertainty of the past 2 years, all classes have                

remained unchanged. However, in these 4 year groups, we now need to consider a                                        
re-balance, due to many factors that are outlined in the letter. Please discuss this with your 

children and return the form, so that new classes can be configured in readiness for ’Moving 
up day’ on Monday 4th July, when the children will meet their new teacher and spend the day 

in their new classroom.  
 

We have finalised the details of our 2 day Platinum Jubilee Celebrations on Thursday 26th and 
Friday 27th May.  Thursday will be ‘Street Party Day’ and children will be invited to attend 

school in party clothes. Tables will be set out on the KS2 playground and we will enjoy an                   
outdoor party with drinks, snacks and cake. Friday will be an extravaganza of red, white and 

blue fancy dress with a Crown Competition for all year groups. After lunch, parents and                            
carers are invited to join us for a Jubilee Procession and performances by each year group. 

This will be hosted on the field, weather permitting. All children will receive a special                          
Platinum Jubilee Commemorative Coin.  

 

I hope you all enjoy the lovely warm weather this weekend. 

 
                                                                                                                 Rachel Hughes  

6th May 2022 

@TGAPerdi            

www.perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk @perdiswell 



 
 

Please ensure 
all uniform,                      

including ties, 
are clearly 

named.  
 

Thank you. 

 

 

Please ensure your child arrives at school with 

all necessary equipment, including a                                

waterproof coat and a water bottle before                      

morning registration. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Our overall attendance is 94%   

Please see below the attendance for this week. 

 

Well done to 3BP for the highest attendance! 

RH 95% RW 90.6% 1G 93.8% 1R 93.8% 2A 95.3%  

2F 93% 3BP 97.6% 3T 97.3% 4A 97.1% 4F 97% 

5B  88.7% 5P 95% 6K 90.9% 6R 92.5%  

School Office Hours 

Please note that the school office hours are changing from  Monday 9th May 

8:15am - 4:15pm Monday to Friday 
 

Please call the office and leave a message on the answering  machine outside 

of these times and we will get back to you as soon as we can.  

Thank you 



 

 

 

 

Platinum Jubilee Events at  

Tudor Grange Perdiswell 
 

Make your own Crown at home competition  

A prize for each class! 
 

Thursday 26th May 

Jubilee Street Party  

 Children are invited to come dressed  in                                                                              
their party clothes  

 

Friday 27th May 

Platinum Jubilee Celebration 

 Children  can dress in red white & blue if they wish 

 A ‘Crown  Procession’  for Parents & Carers  

 Year group performances 

 Parents & Carers are warmly invited to arrive at 1:30pm 



 

 
PTA Meeting  

The next PTA meeting is on Tuesday 24th May at 8pm via Zoom. If you would like to 

come along to hear our plans for the Summer Fayre or offer your support, please get 
in touch via Facebook messenger or email us on  

perdiswellcommunications@gmail.com  
and we will forward you the meeting invitation.  

 

FREEZE POP FRIDAY - Friday 27th May 2022 - School pick up - 20p each 
 

Pizza Night - Friday 27th May 2022 
We have teamed up with Feli's Bar and Restaurant in Stoulton to bring you delicious homemade 

pizza making kits. Each kit provides you with fresh dough balls, homemade (secret recipe!) tomato 

sauce and mozzarella and cheddar cheese mix. 

Allergies can be catered for, please be sure to specify at the time of ordering.                                                     

Note: Kits can be frozen                       Order via the PTA website. 

Pizza Kit collection will be from 3pm from the school playground on Friday 27th May. 

Prices 

Kit for 1 person £5.50                      Kit for 2 people £10.00 

Kit for 3 people £15.00                    Kit for 4 people £20.00 
 

PTA Disco - Friday 10th June 2022 

Join us for a boogie and some fun with friends!  

KS1 6.00pm - 7:00pm - children must be accompanied by an adult 

KS2 7:15pm - 8:15pm 

 Entry costs £2.50 per child - payable on the door 

 Refreshments, tuck shop, books, tattoos, will be available. 

 

Father's Day Sunday 19th June 2022 
 This year we are offering sweetie boxes as our Father's Day gift. They will be £2.50 
each and gifts will be distributed via class on Friday 17th June with the order deadline 
on Wednesday 16th June. 
  
Gifts can be tailored to Fathers, Step Fathers, Grandads etc. 
 
For more information, please visit https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/ 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE!  
 

OUR PLATINUM JUBILEE SUMMER FAYRE  
WILL BE ON FRIDAY 8TH JULY 2022 

Facebook  

Instagram   

mailto:perdiswellcommunications@gmail.com
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=48477
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/
https://www.facebook.com/PerdiswellPTA
https://www.instagram.com/tgpa_perdiswellpta/


Summer Term 2022 - Dates for your Diary 

6th May Update 

Date Event 

Wednesdays 

27th April - 6th July 
Swimming - Class 4F & Oak Group 

Tuesday 10th May Year 3 History Man Workshop 

Tuesday 24th May 8:00pm PTA Meeting via Zoom all welcome! 

Thursday 26th May 
School Jubilee Street Party!  - children can come dressed 

in party clothes. 

Friday  27th May 

School Platinum Jubilee Celebration -                                                    

Children can come  dressed in red, white & blue! 

PTA Freeze Pop Friday - 20p each at afternoon pick up 

PTA Pizza night - collection at afternoon pick up 

Break up for half term 

Monday 6th June Children return to school 

Wednesday 8th June 
6:30pm arrival for 7:00pm start 

Welcome Meeting for New Reception Starters 

Thursday 9th June Year 2 Trip to Bishops Wood 

Friday 10th June 
PTA Disco - KS1 6.00pm - 7:00pm/KS2 7:15pm - 8:15pm  

See PTA News for more information 

Monday 13th June Reception Trip to the National Waterways Museum 

Wednesday 15th June Deadline for PTA Father’s Day Gift orders 

Friday 17th June PTA Father’s Day Gift sent home via classes 

Tuesday 21st June 8:00pm PTA Meeting via Zoom all welcome! 

Monday 27th June Trust Teacher Day, no pupils 

Monday 4th July Class Moving Up Day - Details to follow 

Monday 4th - Wednesday 

6th July  
Tudor Grange Worcester Year 6 Transition Visits 

Friday 8th July Platinum Jubilee Summer Fayre - all welcome! 

Wed 13th - Fri 15th July Year 6 Residential - Llain Activity Centre, Wales 

Thursday 21st July Break up for the Summer Holidays 

Autumn Term Starts on Monday 5th September  - Teachers Day, no pupils 

Pupils return  on Tuesday 6th September 2022 


